
City Executive Board – 11 February 2016

Energy and Water Supply Procurement 2016 - 2020

Suggested City Executive Board response to Finance Panel recommendation provided by the Board Member for Climate 
Change and Cleaner Greener Oxford:

Recommendation
Agreed? 
(Y / N / In 
part)

Comment

1. That annual decisions on the proportion of renewable 
energy purchased through the LASER Public Buying 
Organisation should be informed by evaluations of the 
costs and benefits of this spend compared to other 
potential carbon reduction projects.

Y

2. That notes or action points of meetings of the Council’s 
Carbon and Natural Resources Board should be made 
available to all elected Members.

Y
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